
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you have enthusiasm and a desire to make a 
difference? Are you interested in our school or education?  
Do you have free time? 

If yes, we are looking for people like YOU to become 
a School Governor. 

We have vacancies for governors and we would like YOU to apply! 

Our governing body needs a good mix of people from all walks of life and 
backgrounds who can bring different viewpoints, experience, skills and fresh ideas 
with them. Being a governor can be a very rewarding way to become involved in 
your child’s school. It is an exciting opportunity for YOU to acquire new skills, 
participate in teamwork, contribute to the community and make a difference to 
children’s lives. 

No formal skills or qualifications are required. No prior knowledge is required and 
comprehensive support is provided. Meetings are twice a term and, in addition, there 
are occasional events you would be invited to attend.  

If you are interested, please contact school for more information.  

 

https://www.willington.durham.sch.uk/about-us/our-governing-body/

